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NOTICE FOR INSTITUTIONS 
 
 

Council of Architecture has been receiving queries from existing/ new institutions which have 
submitted applications for extension of approval or for imparting 5-year B.Arch./ 2-year 
M.Arch. degree course, introduction of B.Arch./ M,Arch. Course, additional intake etc. for the 
academic session 2021-2022.  
 
In this regard, it is informed that due to severity of second wave of Pandemic Covid-19 and 
subsequent lock down at various cities/ states in the country, applications submitted by the 
institutions are yet to be processed by the Council. Presently, the office of the Council is also 
closed owing to the threat of Pandemic.  
 
The processing of applications is expected to be commenced from May 10, 2021 onwards, 
subject to prevailing situation in the country and orders of the Government. 
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